
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to a new term we have lots of exciting things planned over the next few 

months which will keep our children and families very busy! 

The Tiger team are holding a school application support session on Monday 9th 

September from 6pm to offer advice and support with applying for your child’s place 

to apply for school. Please speak to a member of the Tiger team for more 

information and to book your attendance.  

Each group are having their stay and play sessions from 10-11am; babies is on 10th 

September, Tweenies on 19th September and Tigers on 17th September. Please 

remember these events are on a first come first served basis as we cannot cater for 

everyone. We look forward to welcoming you into the nursery.  

This month the baby room are focusing on a jungle theme topic, the Tweenies and 

Tigers are learning all about ourselves. They will be developing skills in a variety of 

ways throughout the month and as always we love our families to get involved and 

we love to see the home links! 

I will be sending out a questionnaires soon and your feedback really is appreciated in 

order for us to be the best for our children and families. I thank you in advance for 

your continued support. 

We are holding an open morning on Saturday 5th October from 10am-1pm; we would 

love for our families to join us and spread the word to other family members and 

friends to join us. The morning will include stalls, games and the opportunity to look 

around our wonderful nursery.  

For Christmas this year we will be closing nursery on Friday 20th December and will 

reopen on Thursday 2nd January 2020! Christmas events will be confirmed over the 

next few months.    

Thank you Nicole and Team   

Dates for the diary 

9th September School application support 6-7pm 

10th September Baby stay and play 10-11am 

17th September Tiger stay and play 10-11am 

19th September Tweenie stay and play 10-11am 

5th October Open morning 10am-1pm 


